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Thought for the Day
-

And you, child, will be called the prophet of the Most High; for you will go before 
the Lord to prepare his ways, to give knowledge of salvation to his people in the 
forgiveness of their sins, Luke 1:76-77

Military Chaplain Internship Program

There are several openings for students in this program with Chaplain Major Stan 
Millard at Ft. Lewis. An interesting and profitable program is being developed with 
good opportunities to gain practical experience in counseling, etc. Ŝ r. Dr. Pope, Dan 
Anderson, or David Krein for more information. This is for students with a definite 
interest in the military Chaplaincy.

Mail News for Christmas Break

Mail will be delivered to the mail boxes through Wednesday. After that date it can be 
picked up at the office in the reception area. If you have a particular address you 
would like mail forwarded to during the break, please leave it with the receptionist.
If you do not want your mail forwarded, please let her know.

Apartment Available

Anyone interested in subleasing an apartment in The Firs please contact David Ritter in 
G-512 (827-9809) or Miss Guy. (From December 10th to the 31st),

— All Married Students Please Note—* -   ■ — — -—    — ........i . —   -
The MSA/Co-Weds dinner will be held at the Neighborhood Church in Bellevue at 7:00 p.m. 
on December 11, If you have questions please see John Gcyette or Ken Koehl. Donft miss it 
It will be exciting and you will enjoy it.

DonTt Forget

To buy your cassette tapes of Sweet Communion. They only cost $4.50 and you can get one 
by contacting any member of the group.

Grcwth Groups

Please sign up in the Administration Building for Winter Quarter Growth Groups.

Residence Halls and Cafeteria Closes for Winter Break

The last meal for the fall quarter will be served on December 9 at noon. The Cafeteria 
opens for the winter quarter with the first meal served the evening of January 2.

Looking Ahead

Winter quarter classes begin on January 4. On January 15 the WOM will have their annual 
Food Fair. Be sure to attend this unusual fair. It will start at 5:30 p.m. Spiritual 
Emphasis Week wTill begin on January 17 and continue through the 21st.

* Do you Want your Pay Check? $$$$$$$$
/  s

All students on December 15 payroll please turn in a stamped, self-addressed envelope if 
you want to have your paycheck mailed to you.


